Liverpool Sunday Referees Society 
Minutes of August Society Meeting  2015
Apologies: Steve Brand,   Jim Smith
Tommy opened the August Society meeting at 8.30,  gave a brief overview of the previous meetings minutes, and thanked those who had attended. 
Secretary report: Mike reported on Hazel’s walk to raise funds for Alzheimer’s, research and reported the thanks received to all Society members from Tony Mallon, in assisting in this worthy cause. Also that going forward the minutes and programme for the year, will be posted on the new website constructed by the media and IT Officer Daniel.
Treasures Report: Peter expressed that we have a healthy bank balance and issued a printed balance sheet to those members present, and that we have one new paid up member on the night Welcome Mr. Joe Cotter.
Training Officer Report: Steve had sent his apologies for being unable to attend on the evening.
AOB: Congratulations to Steve Brand and Ray McLaughlin, on their appointments at                   Tranmere Rovers F.C.  in their respective roles for Futsal. Tommy raised the matter that he has received the resignation of Mr. Sean Peloe as Vice Chairman
Tommy then introduced the return of ‘’Was I Right’’? This is a segment in which a member gives a scenario and the action taken by the officials and then all members are invited to discuss the action in an open supportive forum.
 Tommy introduced the August guest speaker Daniel McIver who has recently been appointed as Media officer.
Dan gave an excellent and informative presentation on the launch of our Society’s new website which Dan had constructed over the summer break. The features covered during the online demonstration were how to find the website and the to interact with the various content on the website, and that Members are invited to contribute to the site, by informing Dan of any notable news items and refereeing milestones eg promotions, appointments, achievements Etc. Dan also has version of the presentation on the website
The website can be found at www.liverpoolsundayreferees.weebly.com
Tommy thanked Dan for all of his hard work and congratulated him on the site. 
A brief discussion followed on the possible directions our Society may take over the short and long term
.Meeting closed 9.45


